
Academic Quality Committee Reports 

 

 

November 7, 2019 

The Academic Quality Committee met on Thursday, November 7, 2019 in Cherry Hall 202. 

Senators in attendance were: 

 

David Serafini, Chair 

Aquesha Daniels 

Heather Strode 

Jean Snavley 

Sara McCaslin 

James Gary 

Quentin Hollis 

Mark Schafer (attended via Skype) 

 

Guests: 

Michelle Trawick 

Marco Dumancic 

Beth Laves 

 

 

Meeting was called to order at 2:32 

 

Michelle Trawick gave a presentation and answered questions from the working group on 

Assurance of Student Learning Outcomes. 

 

Marco Dumancic and Beth Laves gave a report to the Committee and took questions regarding 

new online learning quality assessment for facuty as they develop and revise courses delivered in 

that fashion. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 3:47. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting, December 5, 2019, was cancelled owing to the end of the 

semester and finals week Updates were made via email. 

 

January 23, 2020 

Members of the Academic Quality and Faculty Welfare Committees met prior to the January 

Senate meeting to discuss and begin to formulate a plan of action and response to Kentucky 

Statute 164.348 Campus Free Speech Protection. It was agreed that an ad hoc committee 

comprised of members of both would act as a working group to craft a statement for eventual 

presentation to the Senate as a whole. 


